
Amended and Restated Joint Powers 
Agreement for the Sonoma County 

Public Safety Consortium 

City Council Meeting
February 25, 2020

Keith Hinton
Technical Services Division Manager, Police
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Current
• The Police Department has been a 

member of the Sonoma County Public 
Safety Consortium (SCPSC) since       
July 1, 2008.

• SCPSC provides the department with 
integrated public safety 
communications and data 
management systems
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Proposed
• As part of the SCPSC the Police Department 

will continue to receive access to an 
updated Computer Aided Dispatch system, 
Records Management System and Mobile 
Computing Technology as well as additional 
technology and services as they become 
available.
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RECOMMENDATION
• Authorize the Mayor to sign the Amended 

and Restated Joint Powers Agreement for 
the Sonoma County Public Safety 
Consortium dated March 1, 2020
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Questions?
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